Lyn Howells										
52 Mangrove Road
NARARA  NSW 2250

Email:  lynhowells56@gmail.com


20 November 2016


Vicki Dwyer & Management Team
Circular Keys Chorus


Dear Vicki & Fellow Team Members

As I outlined at our recent meeting I will not be returning to Chorus after Christmas this year.  My daughter is getting married in the UK in July next year and so Dave and I have decided to take the opportunity to do some more travelling in Europe both before and after the wedding.  We will be flying to the UK at the end of February and, as we are planning to rent out our house for the 6 months we are away, there is a lot of work and organisation involved prior to our departure, hence my decision to make my resignation effective as of 21st December at the Christmas party.  I have opted to resign rather than request LOA as I really don’t know what next year holds in store for me when I return regarding work, Claire and her husband’s return to Australia etc and I really don’t feel I can give Chorus the commitment that it justly deserves.  Obviously should I decide to return then I am aware that I will need to fulfil re-audition requirements in order to rejoin.

My 5 years with CKC have been an amazing journey and the best of my 26 year Sweet Adeline life.  To win first place at Newcastle in my first competition under your direction, Vicki, was an experience I will never forget; it only took 21 years!!  Then to have the opportunity to go to Denver and compete on the international stage was the icing on the cake.  I have learned so much and have enjoyed every moment, every rehearsal, workshop, retreat and above all the friendship of the wonderful ladies who make up CKC.  

Thank you all so much for everything, I will miss you but will keep in touch, support you from afar and follow your progress with excitement.

With love and best wishes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lyn Howells




